
Please Post 
 
 
 
 
     LAKE HAVASU UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 1 
“WE are preparing for tomorrow…one student at a time” 

2200 Havasupai Blvd., Lake Havasu City, AZ 86403 
 
For Immediate Release                                                              For Information Contact: 
June 13, 2017                             Terry Fleming  505-6925 
 

 
LAKE HAVASU UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 1 

GOVERNING BOARD  
 
Notice is hereby given to the members of the Governing Board of Lake  Havasu  Unified  
 
School District No. 1 and to the general public that the Governing Board of Lake Havasu  
 
Unified School District No. 1 may be attending the following events:  
 
 Employee Benefit Trust Board Subcommittee on June 14, 2017, at 9:00 a.m. in the 

Boardroom at Lake Havasu Unified School District #1, 2200 Havasupai Blvd., Lake 

Havasu City, Arizona.  

 
 
MORE THAN TWO BOARD MEMBERS MAY BE ATTENDING, HOWEVER NO ACTION 
WILL BE TAKEN.  
 
 
 

Diana M. Asseier 
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